Mozambican Red Cross official and three ICRC
workers abducted  Three ICRC workers and an official
of the Mozambican Red Cross were abducted during an attack
on Bemba, Nampula province, on 16th March, Maputo radio
reported on the 21st. The radio added that an official of the
ICRC information department had confirmed that the four
were in the hands of the “armed bandits”. The official was
quoted as saying that the information was conveyed to the

ICRC headquarters in Geneva “by sources connected with the
armed bandits”. 19%4/3/27%



